
 
 
(Excerpts from the accreditation letter received from CALEA) 
 
July 28, 2007 
 
Colonel Joseph R. Fuentes 
Superintendent 
New Jersey State Police 
 
Dear Colonel Fuentes: 
 
Congratulations! 
 
It is a privilege to advise you that your agency has met the requirements of a highly 
regarded and broadly recognized body of law enforcement standards, and on July 28, 
2007, was accredited by the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement 
Agencies, Inc. 
 
Your agency’s accreditation represents the satisfactory completion of a process of 
thorough, agency-wide self-evaluation, concluded by an exacting outside review by a 
team of independent assessors. 
 
On behalf of the Commission of Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc., we 
commend you and the New Jersey State Police for demonstrating commitment to 
professional law enforcement in policy and practice.  Again, congratulations. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sylvester Daughtry, Jr.  
Executive Director 
 
James M. O’Dell 
Chair  


